The Ohio Association of School Business Officials (OASBO)
[image: image1.jpg]Ohio Association of

oasho

Five County Chapter





OASBO FIVE COUNTY CHAPTER 

Hello everyone.  Our next meeting will be Friday, February 17, 2017. Zac Morris and Chad Welty from Rea & Associates will be presenting Tax and Audit Hot Topics.
All of our meetings will be held at the NEONET located at 700 Graham Road, Cuyahoga Falls, 44221.  As has been our custom, arrival will be at noon and lunch will be served at 12:30 p.m.

The cost for lunch is $15.00 for members and $20.00 for non-members. Dues for the year are $20.00. If you have not already paid your annual dues, please do so at this meeting. 
For 2016, if you RSVP for a meeting and do not show we ask that you still pay for the meeting.  NEONET bills us according to our confirmed count the Monday before the meeting.  
For reservations, please notify Kimberly Blackert, Financial Assistant Coventry Local Schools.  
Phone : 330 644-1435 ext. 1
E-mail : kblackert@coventryschools.org
We would also like you to please recruit a new member to join the Five County Chapter this year. Call a colleague and invite them to join you at the chapter meeting for lunch, networking, and an informative program.

See you all then!

Sincerely,

Jill Rowe, President
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